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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The first day of school was exciting for students 

and staff alike.  Our Beginner students are 

learning their way around the building, getting 

to know their teachers, and making new 

friends!  Our first and second grade students 

are learning the rules and procedures of their 

new classrooms and catching up with friends.  

Fountas and Pinnell and AMIS Web 

assessments will be administered to many of 

our Clark students.  This information will be 

used to drive classroom instruction. We are 

looking forward to a wonderful school year. 

  Sincerely,  

Jessica Mahoney, Principal 

  

 

 

Back to School Night 
Back to school night for Jeffrey Clark students will be held 

Monday, September 12 beginning at 6:30 pm.    This 

evening provides an opportunity for parents to hear from 

members of the administrative team, school board, 

cafeteria staff, H&S, and meet their child’s teacher.  We 

are looking forward to seeing you there (more info to 

follow). 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
9/12 – Early Dismissal (12:40) 

 Clark BTSN 6:30 pm 

9/15 – Early Dismissal (12:40)  

9/20 - Home & School Meeting 

 

September’s Character Trait:  Honesty 
 

Our character trait of the month is HONESTY.  Clark students 

are working on showing honesty with their words and actions. 

 Below are some ways we can demonstrate honesty. 

  Telling the truth 

  Accepting responsibility for actions 

  Returning lost items 

  Respecting others’ property 

  Doing our own work 

 

 

Be sure to ask your child how he/she demonstrates honesty. 

 

       

Contact Information 

E-mail: mahoneyj@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us 

Phone:  (856) 423-0613 

 

 
Please visit our website at http://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us 

Technology Update 

We continue to infuse technology into our classrooms.  In 

addition to the Smartboards, each classroom will have 

devices housed in the classrooms for daily use.  These 

devices will support our teachers in differentiating 

instruction and will help engage students in meaningful 

learning experiences.  IXL and Raz Kids are available for 

students to practice their reading and math skills through 

the use of technology.  Students can access this 

technology both at home and at school.   

 

Home & School 

Thank you to Home & School for their 

support in student learning through the 

Field Trip Grant.  Monies collected during 

the 2015-16 SY through fund raising efforts 

will be used to partially fund student field 

trips.  
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